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I'am herein reporting on City Council Bill 11-0698 introduced by Councilmembers Spector,
Middleton, and Welch.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. has reviewed the Bill modifying the boundaries of the
Residential Parking Area for the Pimlico Race Track Area.

The Parking Authority has reviewed the Bill and believes that the proposed boundary modification
for the Pimlico Race Track Residential Permit Parking Area is warranted. The boundaries for this
Residential Permit Parking Area do not need to be as broad as they are currently, and the
modification the Bill anticipates is appropriate at this time. Therefore, the Parking Authority
supports the passage of Council Bill 11-0698.
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